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energy bill

Save every monti
with our Energy
Support program




See if you qualify for a 25% discount with our Energy Support program.

Customers who qualify for our Energy Support program save 25% on their energy bill every month. For example, if the cost of
energy you used is $100, you'd receive a discount of $25 on the energy charge. See if you qualify and apply at aps.com/assist.
Or call us at (602) 371-7171 to receive an application in the mail.

View all bill assistance options for qualified customers.

Crisis Bill Assistance can provide up to $800 a year to cover APS bills.

Project SHARE provides up to $300 in temporary bill assistance through The Salvation Army.

Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program (LIHEAP) is government assistance for heating and cooling bills.

Safety Net program gives you peace of mind that you won’t miss a bill because you assign a relative or friend to remind you
when your bill is due.

To find bill assistance, visit aps.com/assistance.

Program(s) funded by APS customers and approved by the Arizona Corporation Commission. Customers must have a gross monthly household income at or below

200% of the federal poverty guidelines to qualify for the Energy Support program or Energy Support with Medical program. The discount applies to a customer’s cost for ' ©
electricity and does not apply to the regulatory assessment, franchise fee, taxes or charges found in Service Schedule 1. Programs are subject to change. Other restrictions a S
may apply. Assistance is in high demand and program funds are subject to availability. Please apply or reach out as soon as possible if you think you may qualify. »
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